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July 24, 2019 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

We hope you enjoyed the summer break and are now ready to begin another productive 

school year.  As we prepare to welcome students back to class on Wednesday, August 14, 

2019, please note that our school hours for the 2019/20 school year are as follows: 

 

8:15 AM-2:15 PM. 

 

This schedule reflects a return to regular school hours and no longer includes the additional 

hour of reading instruction, which was implemented in the 2011-2012 school year. 

 

Thanks to your support and the hard work of our teachers and staff, our students made 

significant learning gains on the 2019 English Language Arts (ELA) portion of the Florida 

Standards Assessments (FSA).  As a result, our students are no longer required by the state to 

have an extended school day.   

 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call our main office at 754-323-7900 or 

contact the District’s Service Quality Office at (754) 321- 3636. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jodi Washington, Principal 

 

Heather P. Brinkworth, Chair 
                Donna P. Korn, Vice Chair 

 
Lori Alhadeff 

Robin Bartleman 
Patricia Good 

Laurie Rich Levinson 
Ann Murray 

Dr. Rosalind Osgood 
Nora Rupert 

 
Robert W. Runcie 

Superintendent of Schools 
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